
October 18, 2022 

Wilshire Aurelio Dias 
Flat 26, Nandangiri society, Near ISKCON temple, Ravet, 
Pune, Maharashtra 
India 412101 

Dear Wilshire: 

On behalf of the Schulich School of Business, the Senate of York University, and the Faculty of Graduate Studies, I am
pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to the Master of Supply Chain Management (MSCM) program. 

This offer of admission has been extended to you for Full-Time study at our Keele Campus starting in Summer (May)
2023 and concluding in April 2024. Your program begins with a mandatory orientation that is scheduled to start
on May 4, 2023. 

Please respond to your offer of admission by visiting the . application portal

Your York student identification number is: 220117958 

School Type: Public (DLI# O19361109242) Estimated Tuition Fee Per Term:* $28,041
Year Admitted: 1 Last Day To Register:** May 4, 2023
Regular Program Delivery Method: In Person Target In Person Start Date:*** May 4, 2023

* Tuition fees are approximate and are subject to change. 
** Late arrivals will be dealt with on a case-by-case basis. 
*** Subject to Government Public Health Regulations. 

A confirmation deposit in the amount of $3,000 CAD is required to reserve your spot in the program. Please confirm
your decision and pay by November 15, 2022. Payment instructions are available in the . The depositapplication portal
is non-refundable and will be credited towards your first tuition payment. Once the payment is verified you will receive
a confirmation email. Information regarding course enrolment will be emailed to you leading up to the start of your
program. 

To understand your next steps, get information on course enrolment, and other important details for new students
leading up to the start of your program, please visit the  website.New To Schulich  

Congratulations on your offer of admission! Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your
recruiter (Alyson Fisher)  or . We look forward to havingalysong@schulich.yorku.ca admissions@schulich.yorku.ca
you in the program. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Calahan
Assistant Director, Recruitment & Admissions, Student Services & Int. Relations

York will pause its COVID-19 Vaccination Mandate and masking protocol effective May 1, 2022 . York strongly recommends that
everyone receives a completed vaccine series, including third or fourth doses, when eligible. The University continues to monitor
the pandemic and remains in a state of preparedness so that we can quickly resume any necessary protocols. Please continue to
check YU Better Together for the most current information and ongoing updates.

https://schulich.force.com/application
https://schulich.force.com/application
http://schulich.yorku.ca/student-life-services/new-to-schulich/



